REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: JANUARY 23, 2019

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER/«%/

BY: LOUIS CELAYA, DEPUTY CITY MANAGEW/

SUBJECT: WOOLSEY FIRE TASK FORCE (POST DISASTER)

Mayor Northrup is recommending the formation of a task force to evaluate emergency
operations during the Woolsey Fire and to provide recommendations to the City Council.

Based on discussions with Mayor Northrup, staff has drafted a preliminary task force as
follows:

e Law Enforcement & Emergency Response Sub-Committee (2 City Council
Members)

e County Supervisor's Representative

City Staff (City Manager, Assistant City Manager, Deputy City Manager,

Community Services Director, Public Works Director)

Las Virgenes Unified School District Representative

County of Los Angeles Sheriff Department Representative

County of Los Angeles Fire Department Representative

Agoura Hills Residents (2)

Jeff Wachtel (CERT DRT Chair, Resident)

The role of the task force and its goals will be based on direction received from the City
Council. At the conclusion of the task force efforts, a report and recommendations will be
presented to the full City Council.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff is respectfully seeking input from the City Council on the composition and scope of
the task force, and to receive and file this report.



